
 
 

Non-Licensed Vendor Checklist 
 

Girl Scouts Heart of the South requires that all vendors printing and providing product 
for Girl Scout usage be in compliance and adhere to applicable local, state and federal 
laws. 

 
I am aware of and adhere to the following: 
_ Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) for children 12 & under 
_ Product liability insurance (company carries it) 

Government labor laws 

 
 
 

I understand that with my signature, I am certifying that the above information is true and 
that company is in compliance with the items listed 
above. Additionally, I stand by my quality and workmanship and provide a flexible return 
policy should this workmanship or quality not prove acceptable at time of receipt and/or 
fail within a reasonable time period. I will also comply with Product and Graphic Guidelines 
that are provided by the council. Furthermore, I understand that usage rights of the Girl 
Scouts trademarked name, marks, images or other intellectual properties that will be granted 
to me by Girl Scouts Heart of the South, are non-exclusive and will only endure for the time 
frame of the negotiated order. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Girl Scouts Heart of the South Marketing and 
Communications at news@girlscoutshs.org or 800-624-4185. 

 
 
 
 

Project/Job Title Girl Scout Contact Name 
 
 
 
 
 

Printer Signature Printed Name 
 

 
Phone Date 
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